
Date: 12/11/2023
To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office - Reporting Workgroup
Re: APP Reporting Survey

The State Procurement Office Reporting Workgroup is looking for input regarding APPs reporting

capabilities. We want to ensure our customers reporting needs are being met through our procurement

system. Please take a few minutes to complete the following form:

Google Form Survey:

https://forms.gle/EQ6Nspsf6Nyij6cj9

Please respond before COB onWednesday, December 20, 2023.

If your agency has any current reporting issues or questions, please take a moment and submit a APP

Help Desk Ticket so that we can assist you.

Please email app@azdoa.gov or use the service request link below:

https://stateofarizona.samanage.com/?format=portal

We appreciate your participation!

Best Regards,

Gloria Fielding

Operations Coordinator

State Procurement Office

Arizona Department of Administration

gloria.fielding@azdoa.gov

W: 602-732-1370

Available: Mon-Thurs 7am-6pm

https://forms.gle/EQ6Nspsf6Nyij6cj9
https://stateofarizona.samanage.com/?format=portal

